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Proposed Speed Table Parkside Road 

 
1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The London Borough of Hounslow propose, 

under Section 90A of the Highways Act 1980, to construct a flat-top road hump 
(also known as a “speed table”) in Parkside Road, Hounslow, at its junction with 
Hanworth Road. The flat-top road hump would extend across both sides of 
Parkside Road and would measure a total length of 4 metres. 
 

2.  Documents giving further information of the proposed flat-top road hump can be 
viewed for a period of 21 days from the date of this Notice online at 
hounslow.gov.uk by typing in the term “traffic notices” in the search bar and at 
Hounslow Library, Hounslow House First Floor, 7 Bath Road, TW3 3EB or at The 
Reception of Hounslow House, Ground Floor, 7 Bath Road, TW3 3EB on Mondays 
and Thursdays between 9.30am and 8pm, Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Fridays and 
Saturdays between 9.30am and 5.30pm or on Sundays between 11.30am and 
4.00pm. 
 

4. Any person wishing to object to the proposed flat-top road hump should send a 
statement in writing stating the grounds of their objection to the Assistant Director 
for Traffic, Transport and Parking, Hounslow House, 7 Bath Road, Hounslow, 
Middlesex TW3 3EB or via email to trafficorders@hounslow.gov.uk quoting the 
reference TMO/P013/24, to be received no later than Friday 7th June 2024. 

 
Dated 17th May 2024 
 
Jefferson Nwokeoma 
Assistant Director for Traffic, Transport & Parking 
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Statement of Reasons:  
Parkside Road - provision of entry treatments  
 
Entry Treatments  
The Council is proposing to introduce entry treatments at the junctions of Parkside 
Road/Hanworth Road to help to control vehicle speeds and create an improved environment for 
walking. 
 
 



 


